A SPECIAL MEETING OF
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD
HELD JANUARY 11, 2023

A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Wednesday,
January 11, 2023, at 5:30 P.M. in the Board Meeting Room at the Educational Support
Center. The purpose of this meeting was for Views and Comments by the Public,



Dr. Weiss presented the draft vision and five strategic goals contained in the board
packet.

There was discussion regarding use of a 360 degree feedback tool as part of the

Dr. Weiss indicated he would share with the board in the near future his suggestions
relative to a 2022-2023 evaluation timeline, the three professional standards to utilize, and
recommended District goals.

Dr. Weiss presented the Annual Board Development Tool submitted by himself,
excerpts follow:

The Annual Board Development Tool is offered in partnership between the Wisconsin
Association of School Boards (WASB) and School Perceptions. The tool is designed to help
school boards identify their areas of strength and alignment as well as where further dialogue
and discussion is needed. It will also help the board answer the following questions:

1

| Is there a plan in place to help establish annual goals?

 Are new school board members knowledgeable about their roles and

responsibilities?

The tool is provided at no cost; however, School Perceptions can also produce a
report with comparison data which will allow board members to better understand their
strengths and weaknesses. The comparison report is available for the cost of $250.

The last time this tool was utilized by the board was in July 2020.

f provide each board member with the necessary information to complete the
survey following this meeting;

f ask School Perceptions to produce the comparison report for the cost of $250; and

f ask Mr. Dan Nerad, WASB consultant, to present the results at a subsequent
special board meeting.

This is an informational report.

Dr. Weiss noted that Dr. Nerad would return in the next several months for continued
discussion with the Board.

Mr. Price moved to adjourn. Mr. Meadows second the motion. Unanimously approved.
Meeting adjourned at 8:27 p.m.

Kathleen DeLabio
Executive Assistant to the Superintendent



